
 

Georges River College 

Penshurst Girls Campus 
OPEN NIGHT 

Thursday 23 February 2023         5.30 pm – 7.30 pm 
 Outstanding NAPLAN results. Exceptional student learning growth. Well above state average 

results. Excellence in girls’ education 
 High Potential & Gifted programs designed to extend and challenge students. High Potential 

& Gifted Selective class in Year 7 
 Leading the way in 21st Century Learning & Technologies, STEM initiatives and Primary 

School Transition Programs 
 Whole school Literacy and Numeracy focus and innovative programs across all years 
 Extensive learning opportunities through a broad and diverse curriculum 
 Individualised learning support, extensive student wellbeing programs, outstanding student 

leadership opportunities 
 Opportunities to participate in a range of Performing Arts and Sport Programs, including the 

Duke of Edinburgh program 
 See educational displays from all faculties and our facilities 
 

We invite all prospective students, their families and interested members of the community to 
attend our Open Night, see our facilities and meet our teachers and students. 

 
Principal’s address and information session will commence at 5.30pm, followed by classroom 

and facility displays 
 

Website: https://penshurstg-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/                                                  Enquiries: 9580 3141  
 
 

We are a learning community committed to the development of resilient, independent and respectful 
girls who aim for personal excellence in all that they do. 

 

https://penshurstg-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/

